
The Rozelle Interchange Project will welcome 
the next cohort of school-based trainees from 
CathWest Innovation College in early 2021.  

The school-based traineeship program launched 
in January 2020 and is committed to the learning 
and development of the next generation of 
construction workers. The program saw five 
Year 11 students work at designated construction 
sites, including the Rozelle Interchange Project, 
providing them with invaluable work experience in 
civil and tunnelling works. 

The program’s success prompted a surge 
in interest for the 2021 intake which will 
accommodate a larger group of students in the 
new year. The new cohort will see Year 11 and 
12 students work across the Project alongside 
the Surface Works, Tunnelling, Finance, Human 
Resources and Commercial teams.  

Similar to the 2020 program, the 2021 course 
will run over 12 - 24 months. The traineeship see 
students complete their Higher School Certificate, 
a Certificate ll in Construction or Business 
Administration with 1 - 2 years of valuable work 
experience under their belts at the time of finishing 
their final year of school. 

These workplace experiences give trainees an 
insight into full-time employment and the various 
roles available in construction as well as the 
opportunity to network, learn and work alongside 
passionate industry professionals.  

Trusted Registered Training Organisation, H&I 
Training generously supplied a barbeque lunch 
and merchandise to welcome the trainees. 

Onboarding of the new trainees is well underway 
in preparation for their start in January 2021. 
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